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On to week two!

What a great first week here at Niton Central School! I've observed a lot of learning,
relationship building and students at play on my walkabouts and supervision this week. | have
enjoyed meeting our students and bus drivers and | have also met many parents and guardians
as students were dropped off or picked up from school. | look forward to continuing to meet
members of the Niton Central School community as the month progresses. Please note in the
UpComing section that School Council and the Niton Central School's Fundraising Society's
meeting date has changed so it did not overlap election day.

Wishing everyone a great week ahead!

Ms. Jan Wiens

Principal, Niton Central School
780-795-3782
mailto:janwien@gypsd.ca

Home Room Teachers

To arrange to meet your student's teacher or if you have questions concerning the classroom,
please email the teacher directly or call the school at 780-795-3782 and leave a message with
our secretary who will have the teacher call you back.

preK/K Mrs. Jenna Robinson mailto:jennotwa@gypsd.ca
Grade 1/2 Ms. Shania Miller mailto:shanmill@gypsd.ca
Grade 3/4 Mr. Thomas Meier mailto:thommeie@gypsd.ca
Grade 5/6 Ms. Erin Stoffelen mailto:erinstof@gypsd.ca
Grade 7 Mrs. Jacey Maskell mailto:jacemask@gypsd.ca
Grade 8 Mr. Aaron Fern mailto:aarofern@gypsd.ca

Grade 9 Mr. Alan Stoyles mailto:alanstoy@gypsd.ca

Covid 19 School Immunization Program
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Alberta Health Services is coming to schools to provide Covid19 vaccinations to
unvaccinated/partially vaccinated to students who have parent consent. Please read the
Program Letter from AHS and complete the Consent Form if you wish for your child to be
vaccinated. Paper copies of these documents will be sent with eligible students Monday,
September 13. No student will be vaccinated without parent permission. If you have questions
or concerns, please contact the office at 780-795-3782.

Sports & Extra-Curricular

Both sports and extra-curricular activities will be offered at Niton Central School this year as
per provincial legislation. Mrs. Maskell is our Athletic Director and is in the process of
organizing our school teams. More information will be forthcoming.

UpComing

Terry Fox Run - September 17
AHS Vaccination Covid19 - September 21
School Council - September 27 10:00 am Niton library. NCFS meeting to follow.

Reminders

Please continue to phone the school or email Mrs. Benson at branbens@gypsd.ca or your

student's homeroom teacher if your child will be absent and sign-out your child through the
office if they will be picked up early.

Learning in Action
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